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November 17, 2015 
End of Life Notification 
Re: MJTP1236A 
 
 
Dear APEM Customer, 
 
Please be advised that effective immediately, MJTP1236A is discontinued.  There are currently 42,030 
pieces of unallocated stock available which can be had on a first-come-first-serve basis.  We also have a 
drop-in replacement available – THC53TL162E3C1JB. 
 
If you have any questions or want to discuss this, please do not hesitate to contact me by email at 
dallen@apem.com. 
 
 
Sincerely 

 
David Allen 

Product Manager 
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